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19 December 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There will be Year 12 Pre-Public Examinations (PPEs) from Friday 10 to Friday 17 
January 2020. The exact timetable will be published on Tuesday 7 January 2020. 
 
During this PPE period Year 12 A Level students and Level 3 Enterprise and 
Entrepreneurship students will not have to attend lessons, but they are obviously 
welcome to revise in school using the Sixth Form Common Room or Independent 
Learning Centre (ILC). Teachers will also be available to assist during timetabled lesson 
slots. 
 
Lessons for students studying a Level 2 Programme will continue and students must 
register and attend lessons as normal. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish your son or daughter every success in any 
examinations they may have and with their courses in general. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Robert Hague 
Deputy Head 
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